
 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 

Faculty of Philosophy, University of East Sarajevo has the honour to invite you to be a 

participant of the International Student Conference which is going to be held on 2nd November 

2024 at the Faculty of Philosophy in Pale. The conference will be held in-person.  

 

We kindly ask You to apply for the participation and send the title of your paper (along with a 

brief elaboration) via email to the following address: 

studentska.konferencija2024@ff.ues.rs.ba, by 25th October, 2024, at the latest. Admission of 

Your application will be confirmed via email and it will be sent to the address from which the 

application had been sent. Authors whose papers get accepted will receive the paper 

acceptance notice.  

       

 
Nota bene: 

 

1. Applications which arrive after the deadline will not be considered. 

2. Papers can be submitted individually or as co-authorship (two authors at most). 

3. All the papers will be revised by two reviewers. Papers which do not receive two 

positive reviews will not be published. 

Important dates: 
 

25th October, 2024 - application deadline  

27th October, 2024 - paper acceptance 

notice 

2nd November, 2024 - Conference 

1st December, 2024 - paper submission deadline 

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

ORGANISING COMMITTEE 

mailto:studentska.konferencija2024@ff.ues.rs.ba

